I 05 December 2017

M"—‘m‘ S ) v ,‘; _L\d’ | »
5 4 or % s
Jé 2 A_n\—%(,%mdiwo:mqui‘) P%)LD : | Iodmo

£ Fnf ganseon 2 aPs

ases0s T

wloching a8 isdsme
b keowt esoh ofher wlinteess whe ove Jorking ¥ 0 '
3 state. Wy 0 o Stofe: | |/ ' . #
i o owe WO o
orned eoch other whinfeert v j -
- (on OV l
| \ o

R ol
cartiveshe
& all volunteens be.

- Can creste L
the exniM 4 ordt e
: WPS(:Ib Ihe vohsntects when ey iople ,
3
C sqs 3 als 3
¢ etuities (wf&':f, '_ D) e r’yﬂ‘"‘"to“\w ) i
both ouside
-(J,,\SJ w; g ormaq

Policy Challenge on volunteering for
resilience takes place in Myanmar

Drawing on original research in 15 communities across the globe,
the 2018 State of the World’s Volunteerism Report (SWVR)
presents new evidence on the role of volunteerism in
strengthening community resilience. Based on the report's



emerging findings, the project is organizing Policy Challenges to
bring in different groups of people to make policy suggestions,
some of which may be incorporated into the final report.[]

POLICY CHALLENGE WITH CIVIL SOCIETY

In Myanmar, many Civil Society Organizations (CSO) enjoy an active
presence and a strong cohort of volunteers. Last 24 November, CSO
networks in the country’s Mon state held a Policy Challenge to brainstorm
policy recommendations for building a national framework for volunteerism.
Ten CSO focal points — one for each township in the state — and three from
Mawlamyine participated in the challenge. The group highlighted the need
for governments, UN Agencies and CSOs to all play a role in improving the
communication and collaboration between the government and the
volunteers, enhancing support for the volunteers and providing volunteer
skills training.

INTERESTED IN HOSTING A POLICY CHALLENGE?

Hosting a SWVR 2018 Policy Challenges is an opportunity to review findings
from the SWVR field research and present solutions that could be taken up
by UN Member States (national and/or local government level), civil society,
and UN agencies and programmes as part of resilience-building efforts. We
are looking for diverse groups to discuss the emerging findings from the
field research and to tell us how they would respond. We would particularly
like to encourage inputs from all groups that are under-represented in
decision-making processes relating to risk reduction and resilience. For
more information, visit www.unv.org/swvr/swvr-policy-challenge
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